2019 B3 Plans	
This year we will continue with the B3 presentations however we’d like to include you (the colleagues) in the planning process.
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Each month 2 Supervisors will assemble a Rapid Action Team to put together their 4 week plan for their specific Topic. 

We want to include colleagues in this process to get a different perspective on the concepts.
 
Colleagues won’t be required to speak at these huddles unless they want to.

